
	
  
	
  
	
  

Donations Requested for a Silent Auction 
Do you have an item of professional quality artwork or other 
item of interest you would donate for the NMAEA silent 
auction? Donations for the silent auction should be brought 
to the Fall NMAEA Conference by 9:00 a.m. on Friday, 
November 2nd. Items should have the donors name and 
where applicable the title and medium.  

Please contact NAEA Retired Director Woody Duncan at 
woodyduncan@comcast.net by October 15th if you are 
interested in participating. Woody can also pick up donations 
for the auction. You can reach Woody by phone at his home 
at 505-344-3613. Proceeds from this auction will assist New 
Mexico Art Teachers attend the national conference (NAEA) 
in Forth Worth, Texas in March of 2013. 

The auction will take place at this year’s NMAEA 
Annual Fall Conference in Santa Fe, New Mexico. 
 
“Celebrate!  NM Art Ed Past, Present, Future” 
The Lodge at Santa Fe, November 2-3, 2012 
 

NMAEA is the only statewide, content specific, 
professional development, annual conference for art 
educators, museum art educators, teaching artists 
and pre-service art educators in New Mexico. 

NMAEA is a 501c3 non-profit organization                                 
contributions are tax deductible 



	
  


